
The City of Possibilities 
mayorstayton@dalevilleal.com  

                                                                                              
 
Office of the Mayor                     Phone: (334) 598-2345 
            Cell: (334) 685-8131 
  Jayme Stayton          Fax: (334) 598-5746 
  
 
 Letters and enrollment forms will be mailed out next week with your water bill, 
including for all E-Bill customers. It is imperative that you submit your enrollment 
forms by March 15, 2025, to prevent any disruption of services. You have the option 
to return your forms by mail, or you can drop them off at the office or the drive-thru 
drop box. If you are elderly or disabled and unable to drop off the enrollment form, 
contact my office so we can provide assistance with pickup. 
 
If you are currently paying for two (2) garbage cans, your cost will not change. 
However, if you have two (2) or more cans that were not registered for payment by 
February 1, 2025, you will be charged $18.00 per can. MDI will only supply cans that 
are paid for. If you have more than three (3) cans, you are required to submit another 
enrollment form. 

 
 
If you have any questions, please call my office at 334-598-2345 Ext. 202 
 
 Thank you,  
 
 
 
 
 James (Jayme) Stayton 
 Mayor 

 
        The City of Daleville 

 
 

P.O.Box 188 
Daleville, Alabama 36322 

 


